
Mission 

Each Monday we share our mission of the week in our whole school assembly. Our mission this week is for children  
to care for God’s creation. Our stars of the week will be the children who have been spotted following the mission.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Scripture of the week: He cried out with a loud voice, “Lazarus, 
come out.” The man who had died came out …John 11:43 
 
Arbor 
We are moving over to our new communication and payment system – Arbor, on Monday. Please do not make any 
payments on Parent Pay from now on. All your credits and debts will be transferred over to your new Arbor account 
once you are set up.  Everything will be on the same system rather than several. Please see your emails for your 
welcome and set up instructions for accessing Arbor online or on the Arbor app. You just need your email address 
and then you set up a password. You do not need any activation codes. It would be very helpful to have a look this 
weekend and set up your account, however with a new system there may be some teething problems. Please 
contact the office on Monday if you have encountered any problems.  
 

Year 5 at Borwick Hall 

Year 5 have enjoyed a whole week away completing lots of activities from caving to climbing. They had a super time 

and are rather tired after such a fun packed week. I am sure they will sleep well this weekend. Thank you to all the 

staff who gave up their own time to take them. These visits are not possible without staff going over and above for 

your children.  

 

Lancaster Schools Music Festival 2025 

Year 2 and 4 had a wonderful time at the singing festival. It was 

great to see such enthusiasm for music. Thank you to all who came 

to watch the performances.  

 

 

 

 

 

Mother’s day 

We had a lovely time celebrating and thank you all of the mums in school. Thank 
you for all you do for your children. They are lucky to have you all in their lives.  
 
Lent Fundraising for CAFOD - Easter Egg Raffle 
Thank you to everyone who has donated money to our Lent CAFOD fundraising. 
Our final fundraising activity is our Easter Egg raffle on the last day of term. Raffle tickets will be on sale from 
Monday 31st March at £1 per ticket. Children can buy them from the adults in their classes. 

 

 

Punctuality and Attendance Weekly 

Reception- 90% 
Year 1- 86% 
Year 2-91% 
Year 3- 96% 
Year 4-91% 
Year 5-97% 
Year 6-99% 
Whole school so far- 94% 
Be in the line for quarter to nine!! 
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Stars of the Week 

Rec- Elijah 

Year 1- Theo 

Year 2-Kingston 

Year 3- Rosalie 

Year 4-Absent 

Year 5-Borwick Residential 

Year 6-Jacob 

 



 
 
Holy Week Reflection – Thursday 3rd April at 2:00pm in the Cathedral 
Parents and carers are invited to join us for our Holy Week Reflection which will be led by children in Years 3 and 4. 
This is a special time to reflect on the events in the life of Jesus between Palm Sunday and Good Friday and what this 
means to us as followers of Jesus. 
 
Reflection on the Gospel 
Please find reflections and activities on the coming Sunday’s Gospel on the link below – you may wish to share it 
with your child(ren): https://www.wednesdayword.org/home/index.htm 
 

 

 

Dates  
Some of these may change due to circumstances in school. 
 
31st March - Easter egg hunt after school run by PTA. 
3rd April – Easter Reflection in the Cathedral at 2pm.  
4th April – Finish for Easter at 1.30pm 
Wednesday 23rd April - Back to school at 8.35am 
19th June - Cultural food night 

May 23rd –Sports day 

11th July – Enterprise and summer fair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


